## THE LINWOOD AVENUE MULTIUSE PATHS ARE OPEN! NOW LET'S ENJOY THEM.

"Celebration on the Paths" Event Saturday, November 20th Drop in between 11 a.m. and 1 p.m.

## Where? On the paths!

At four tent stations along the half-mile stretch between Montgomery Drive and Aspen Street (concentrated near Linwood Elementary)

Thank you to our Linwood Avenue neighbors and through-traffic drivers for your cooperation and patience during construction.

Linwood Elementary and Sojourner School students now have additional Safe Routes to School, and residents and bicyclists can walk or roll through the neighborhood more comfortably now that this project is complete. This project gets us closer to our goal of having a more walkable and bikeable City of Milwaukie.



Different treats at each station: donuts, granola bars, chip bags, fruit snacks



Coffee and apple juice at each station



Fall-themed stickers



Scavenger hunt (prizes for finishing)



Chalk art (weather permitting)



Bike decorating

Event staff will serve refreshments while wearing masks and gloves.

## Tell Us How We Did

We are always looking to improve how we communicate with you. Please complete a short survey by **November 30, 2021** at www.surveymonkey.com/r/Linwood-SAFE





10722 SE Main St. Milwaukie, OR 97222.

THE MULTIUSE PATHS ARE OPEN! Now let's enjoy them.

"Celebration on the Paths" Event
Saturday, November 20th
Drop in between 11 a.m. and 1 p.m.
Learn more at: www.milwaukiesafe.org